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“Great News as We Approach Resurrection Sunday!” 

As I write this month’s article for the newsletter, I’m torn 
as to what to write about. First and foremost, we have 
now come to the month where we celebrate Easter! I am 
excited about all of our churches sharing the wonderful 
gospel message that sin, death, Satan, and Hell have 
been defeated by Jesus’s atoning sacrifice on the Cross, 
and that we can celebrate the truth of His promises  
because of His glorious resurrection! 
  
Let me ask you right now to pause for just a moment and 
to pray for your pastor who will be preaching this truth throughout the Easter season, and also to pray for 
people to be transformed by their hearing the gospel this year. 
  
So many of our churches are engaging in special Easter outreaches and services to impact our Gulf Coast 
with this glorious news! Thank you for your involvement with your church to share the gospel with people of 
all ages from the youngest to the oldest during this important season of celebration! 
  
Tied to this idea of lifting Jesus together along the Coast, I want to celebrate some of the ways our various 
churches are finding ways to serve and minister together. We had three different joint D’Nows (DiscipleNow 
weekend events) in early 2025 where sister churches came together to minister to students together. We 
have four churches that continue doing joint revival services twice a year. We have four different churches 
working together to provide special Holy Week services this year. We had 11 churches take part in the Billy 
Graham Evangelism Training in January, and we have even more expressing an interest in a future training 
and evangelism event. I am excited about how the Lord is bringing our churches together for ministry and 
outreach to exalt Jesus on the Gulf Coast! 
  
And the last exciting thing I want to share with you is that we had a great Bible Drill season this year. While 
even more were involved in their Church Drills, we had 12 children and 4 students take part in our  
Associational Bible Drill this year. It is 
amazing to see these young people hiding 
God’s Word in their hearts! We already 
have a fifth church planning to participate 
next year. And if your church would like to 
participate in the future, contact us and 
we’ll be sure to help you get started. (And 
thank you to New Hope Baptist for  
hosting! And for Dionne, Susie, Anita, and 
Caleb for serving as our Caller, Judges, 
and Timer!) 

 Grateful for our Great Association! 
      Brian 
 

From the 

desk of  
Brian rushing 

AMS 



If your church has a vacancy for a position 

you would like us to publicize, please  

contact the office.  We will post the  

information at: Open Church Positions | 

Gulf Coast Baptist . 

FBC PASS CHRISTIAN is excited to announce 

they have called Lane Thompson as their 

pastor.  Please join us in welcoming Lane to 

our Association. 

FBC WIGGINS is overjoyed to welcome  

Terrel Boger as their new music minister.  

Terrel is married to Sarah and they have two 

children, Daniel and Elizabeth.  Pray for 

them as they make the transition from  

Laurel.  

Please check our Group Page on Facebook  

for additional church news:  

Mississippi Gulf Coast Baptist Association 

Contributions for February 2025 
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“For so the Lord has commanded us, saying, 'I have made you a light 

for the Gentiles, that you may bring salvation to the ends of the 

earth.' And when the Gentiles heard this, they began rejoicing and 

glorifying the word of the Lord, and as many as were appointed to 

eternal life believed.” Acts 13:47-48 

As I write this article, we are completing the second-to-last day of our 

Spring Break Mission Trip called Beach Reach. Like last year, we are in 

Panama City Beach giving free shuttle rides to Spring Breakers so that 

we can share the Gospel with them.  

So far our team has seen 13 students pray to receive Christ as their Lord and Savior and turn away from 

the lives they were leading. Be in prayer for these new brothers and sisters in the faith as we get them 

connected with local churches in their college towns so they can continue to be discipled.  

Thank you all for your prayers and support! If you’d like to hear a detailed report of our mission trip, 

please reach out to me as I would love to come with a student and share at your church. 
 

- May the Lord Bless you all 
 

David MacLellan 

Director of the MGCCC Baptist Student Union 

(228) 327-6240 

 



 

Come join us for a fun-filled day of missions. MM is for all boys and girls 

1st - 6th grades and their leaders. Please bring your Children’s groups, 

CA, GA, RA kids.  

MISSIONS MADNESS 2025 

“MOUNTIES FOR MISSIONS…  

ALL ABOUT CANADA” 

September 13, 2025 

9am-2pm 

$10 per child to cover 

snacks/meals 

FBC Gulfport 




